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Comments: I am very against this proposal.  This is an unprecedented expansion that will benefit out-of-staters

while harming local Montanans.  Holland Lake will be irreparably harmed by this development; the environmental

cost is high, and the financial benefit doesn't help me.  As a Montanan, I strongly urge the Forest Service to

review this plan and drastically change it, or refuse it outright.  Holland Lake is an environmental boon that will be

lost forever if it's turned into this pleasure playground for the rich out-of-staters.  This is a land of many uses; it

should not be parceled off to people from Colorado to charge prohibitive prices for profit to access to our public

lands.  Let's protect Montana wildlife, and not prioritize the interests of a few rich people from Colorado who

aren't satisfied with what they already have and wish to exploit Montana for their own gain.


